
DATE:           3/13/2019 
TO:                House Rules Committee 
ATTN:           Chair Holvey and Rules Committee Members 
FROM:                    Mindy Lowden, Wolf PAC Oregon Legislative Director 
RE:                Written testimony in support of HB 2983 
 
 
The stricter disclosure rules laid out in HB 2983 are a critical part of a set of campaign finance reforms 
needed in our state and across the country.  I urge you to move HB 2983 forward as, here in Oregon, 
we must do what we can to bring transparency to the funding of our elections.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mindy Lowden 
Wolf PAC Oregon Legislative Director 
Oregon Resident, 97322 
 
 


